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Heller Presses Yellen on Insurance Industry-Specific Standards

(Washington, DC) - Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) sent the attached letter to Federal Reserve Chair Janet Yellen seeking clarification as to the Federal Reserve System’s (FED) attempt to regulate capital standard requirements for insurance companies. 
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